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Meeting:  ASPRS – RMR Regional Monthly Meeting Minutes
Date and Time:  November 17, 2008    4:00pm                    
Present in Person: Trent Casi, Matt Cross, Sharolyn Anderson, Rick Lawrence, Sheila Pelczarski, Dan McGrady, Linda Meyer
Present via Web/Teleconference: No teleconference available

	Note: Action Items in Blue
	OWNER

	1. Welcome: 
Welcomed and thanked all participants. 
Rick moved to accept October minutes, Matt second.
2. Treasurers Report 
The totals for the accounts were: checking account = $ 10.047.92 and the CD account = $17,843.92. The Treasurers report was approved as submitted.
No one currently has a key for the post office box.  Victoria had the only key, and it was lost in an automobile accident.  Three new keys were made in March, and Sheila is the only person active in the Region the Lakewood Post Office has on record as having access to the box.  

Sheila will check with the Lakewood Post Office about getting the keys.

Linda received a check from Woolpert to sponsor the LiDAR seminar we hoped to present at GIS in the Rockies.  It was suggested the money could be used toward a scholarship.

Dan will check with Woolpert to find out what to do with the check.

.
3. National Director’s Report
Allen was out of town.  The Region will have the Annual ASPRS meeting in 2012.  We discussed having it in Albuquerque or in Denver.  If it is in Denver, we could have the social at the Wings Over the Rockies Museum.  We will need a committee chair for conference.

4. GIS in the Rockies (GITR) Report

The conference was a financial success.  The GITR Board has already voted to have the 2009 conference at The Ranch in Loveland; dates will be September 15-17, 2009.  
5. Newsletter Status/Issues: 
Matt Wood emailed Trent about the Winter issue.  All articles must be submitted no later than December 5, 2008.

6. Membership Outreach: 

There are five new members in the region.  We discussed how to promote ASPRS, including how to reach out to students at the various colleges and universities in the region.  We discussed having Brown Bag lunches at the schools.  Also mentioned were various benefits of membership and how we can promote ASPRS.

7. Website Update:  
The Fall newsletter issue is posted on the website. 

8.  Officers / Board for 2009
Discussed officers for 2009.  

We need someone to run for President, and several possibilities were discussed.  Dan McGrady volunteered for Vice President.  Matt Cross volunteered to go on the GIS in the Rockies Board, replacing Sharolyn Anderson who will be the new secretary.  Linda will remain as Treasurer, and Kendall Rhodes will stay on the GIS in the Rockies Board.  Allen Cook is moving out of the region, so we will need a new National Director.  There are several other Director positions that may need to be filled.
9. Date of Next Meeting:
December 17, 2008
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	 Time meeting finished:  5:20 p.m.     

	 Signed and dated as a true record by Linda Meyer, ASPRS RMR Treasurer

	 Writer's initials, file reference and date:  SPC/My Documents/ASPRS/BoardMinutes/
File:  ASPRS_RMR_Board_Minutes_Nov_17_08.doc
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